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Reply to 3800 N Central Ave #B-1
Phoenix, AZ 85012
Tel 602-222-9227

August 27, 1998

Ms. Blanca S. Bay6, Director

Division of Records & Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Bivd., Gunter Bldg.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re  Flow-Through of 1998 LEC Switched Access Reduction
Docket No. 980459-TP, Order No. PSC-98-0795-FOF-TP

Dear Ms. Bayo:

| Link Communications, Inc. ("I-Link") hereby gives notice to the Commission in the
above referenced Docket and Order that it does not purchase switched access from GTE
Florida or Sprint-Florida and therefore believes that it is exempt from the requirements of
Section 364.163(6) Florida Statutes to file tariffs reflecting rate reductions associated with
the switched access rate reduction.

Enclosed are four (4) copies of this letter Please return one date stamped copy in
the enclosed prepaid envelope

If you need any additional information or have questions concerning this filing,
please contact the undersigned at 602-222-9227, Ext 8672
ACHK

AFA Sincerely,
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